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2 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we continue to climb out of lockdown, please see relevant Government guidance on children 

attending out-of-school settings during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-of-children-

attending-out-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/guidance-for-parents-

and-carers-of-children-attending-out-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 

 

We hope this is useful. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Caroline Gobell 

Business Director 
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